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When Loren Isringhausen started his business with the help of his 
sons Brian and Barry, he wanted to create a different kind of railroad 
service company. 

Loren's strategy was straight-forward:

When competitors say it can’t be 
done, Cranemasters will find a 
way!
And they do.

Cranemasters became the only railroad services provider to also 
design and manufacture the equipment needed to solve the 
most difficult derailment and maintenance issues. Building on this 
commitment to innovation, unrelenting service, and industry-leading 
response times, Brian and Barry Isringhausen took Cranemasters to a 
new level. 

This industry game-changing business model grew Cranemasters 
from its start as a small family business into a multi-state business 
with 254 employees working from 13 U.S.A. locations.

For 38 years, Cranemasters has delivered on its promise of outstanding service and innovative solutions for its railroad industry customers. 

Articles >

Cranemasters’ unique story was recently highlighted in Manufacturing 
in Focus magazine’s article “First Responders for the Railroad Industry.” 
You can read it online here.

For more information about Cranemasters’ history or to talk to one 
of our FRA 49 CFR Part 213-qualified employees about our help with a 
specific track issue, contact us at 1-800-624-0543.
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